
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
Pursuant to RSA 35 and Article 4 of the 2006 Town Meeting, the Auburn Board 
of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on Monday, June 18, 2018 beginning at 
7:00 P.M. at the Auburn Town Hall for the purpose of receiving public comment 
concerning the withdrawal and expenditure of: 
  

 The amount of $32,460.00 for the renovation of the front entrance of the 
Auburn Town Hall and $18,760.00 for the painting of the exterior of the 
Auburn Town Hall to come from the Town Building Rehabilitation Capital 
Reserve Fund.    

 
 
 
 

Board of Selectmen 
Town of Auburn 

June 5, 2018 


